
Newsletter 
For the week of April 17-21     Second Grade 

Reading- We will be reading the story Mr. Tannen’s Tie Trouble. We will be 

working on story structure, multi-meaning words, and endings ed, ing.  Books will 

come home to read on Wednesday, and we will take a test over this story on Friday. 

English – We will be working on proofreading skills and spelling rules. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences 

on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and final test on Friday. 

Math – We will be working with fractions.  We will be learning about what 

fractions are and what they look like. 

Science – none this week. 

Social Studies – We will be working on goods and services and needs and wants. 

Share Time – Bring an item of your choice. 

Reminders –No more book reports! 

Spring Fling – Saturday from 5:00-7:00. Come and join the fun.  We have wonderful 

auction items and fun games for the children. 

Testing – the last week of April in the mornings. 

Pastries for Patients for K, 1, 2 grades – Friday, April 28th at 7:45 in the second 

grade classroom. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 

 

 


